
LOST LAKE UTILITY DISTRICT - Water & Sewer Management 

Meet our New Chair and Vice Chair 

Linda Repesh began her first-year term as Chair 
on May 1st.  This month also marks her seventh 
year living at Lost Lake, having relocated from 
Michigan.  Linda brings over 30 years of 
experience as an Industrial Hygienist, including 
global leadership roles in the manufacturing sector.   
She is an active member of Lost Lake Social Club 

and enjoys outdoor activities, such as walking dogs, landscaping, and 
golfing at the beautiful Lost Nation Golf Course. 

Judith A Plum (Judy) moved to this beautiful area over 5 year ago with her husband Bill. 
She worked in nursing for over 45 years, mostly in Orthopedic surgery, completing the 
last 20 years as a Director of Nursing for Ambulatory Surgery Centers. They are proud 
parents and grandparents. Another dog lover, you might see Judy walking her spaniel 
dog, Woodrow. 

LLUD Board is looking forward to seeing the new anticipated upgrades happening to the 
Utility this Summer. The skyline will be changing around Lost 
Lake. Our iconic water tower is getting a paint job.  And, the waste 
water treatment plant is getting an overhaul. It will be a busy 
summer around here.  

Stop In and Say Hi  to Our New Office Manager! 

Beth Caudill’s last day as Office Manager was 
April 30th. The Board greatly appreciates all that 
Beth has done for the Utility. She will be missed. 
But don’t worry, she’s still active in the POA and 
RCD. Beth did a great job training the Utility’s new 
Office Manager, Julie Peters. Julie has worked for 
the District since 2019 as the Treasurer. When 

this opportunity came up, Julie didn’t hesitate to apply. She is 
looking forward to getting to know the community better and 
assisting the Utility with the major projects that are happening this 
year. The office  hours are Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 
9:00am-5:00pm. And don’t worry, the candy bowl will always be filled with mints. 

 

 

New Meter Upgrades are Still Available 

The new cellular meter would allow you , the customer, to monitor your real–time 
usage. You can track your water usage, identify potential problems, track water conservation efforts, and 
even receive alerts if your water usage is too high. With Eye on Water, you’ll have peace of mind knowing 
your water is being used responsibly. You will have the ability to stop leaks as soon as they happen, 
instead of being surprised by a large water bill.  

We have limited number of new meters on hand. The water meter 
upgrade application is available at our website at www.LLUD.org or at 
our office at Lake Court Center. 

Our Annual Drinking Water Quality Report for Lost Lake Utility District 
IL1415100 for the period of January 1 to December 31, 2024 is now 
available at https://ccrwater.net/llud-211333 .  
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